
Emergency daycare on weekends and during Easter 
The covid-19 situation may affect children where all parents have jobs in critical functions. This could mean, 

that you will need emergency care in the weekend April 4th and 5th or during the Easter holiday on April 9th 

to 13th.  

Emergency daycare in these periods will be at the school Snejbjerg Skole and the daycare facility 

Børneuniverset right next to the school. We cannot guarantee that a known adult will be present during 

weekends and Easter. 

If you need emergency daycare on April 4th/April 5th or during Easter you have to sign up on this telephone 

number: 2924 7132 

Emergency daycare on the three days leading up to Easter, April 6th – 8th will be like other weekdays and 

require prior sign up through tour normal school or institution. 

Please note that we, as instructed by health authorities, don’t accept children who are sick at any time, 

regardless of symptoms. 

Help with difficult questions 
We are aware that the extraordinary situation may create new dilemmas and challenges to daily life in 

families. 

Herning Municipality offers free and anonymous Open Counselling on the phone. This is of course also an 

offer if you during the covid-19 situation encounter new challenges that you have not previously 

experienced. 

In example: 

- How do I provide predictability and structure for my children in a time that is so different? 

- How to I talk with my child about worries about catching covid-19? 

- Is it OK to let my child watch news report about covid-19? 

- How do we plan our work from home to balance work life and family time? 

- I work from home and feel inadequate as both a parent and an employee. What do I do? 

- My child can’t go to her mother’s place because of covid-19. How do we maintain vitiation during this 

situation? 

The Open Counselling can be reached on phone 3044 1093 – open all weekdays, including the three days 

before Easter. 

 


